
 
 

Parish of Dunshaughlin and Culmullen 

    7
th

 of February 2021 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary time 

Priests of the Parish 

Fr. Seán Henry P.P. 01 - 825 9114 Fr. Joseph Clavin A.P. 01 - 824 1976 

Parish Office; Pastoral Centre Monday to Friday (10am until 2pm) 

Phone 01 8259114 or email office@dcparish.ie 

www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie 

Webcam – Live Streaming Visit www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie/live-webcam/ 

Pastoral Centre: Phone 01 802 4780 or email pcmanager@dcparish.ie   

Religious Shop; Pastoral Centre, Mon to Fri (10am to 1pm) 

Mass Intentions for the coming week 
 

Saturday 6
th

 Dunshaughlin Vigil – Tom & Nora Tubridy & Susan Carey, Rose Tormay,  

                                                                             Sadie Smith, & William & Mary Smith 

Sunday 7
th

  Dunshaughlin12 noon – John Kane,  Anne & Aidan O’Riordan & Stephen,  

                                                                              Mary Burke & Sons Stephen & Sonny 

Tuesday 9
th

 Feb  Dunshaughlin 10am – Michael & John Boyle 

Thursday 11
th

  Dunshaughlin 10am – Tom & Michael Kealy & Dec’d members of the  Kealy Family  

  

Saturday 13
th 

 Dunshaughlin Vigil – William, Mary, Johnnie, Ann & Joe Staunton, Francie Lawless  

Sunday 14
th

 Dunshaughlin 9am - Angela Connolly & Kitty Bunyan 

Sunday 14
th

  Dunshaughlin12 noon – Paddy & Rita Barry, Michael Walsh & Michael O’Brien 

Masses: Sat Vigil & 7pm, Sundays 9 am and 12 noon. (webcam only)  
 

Weekdays at 10 am. Confessions Sat 12.00 till 1 pm 
 

Adoration and Rosary: suspended for now. Please note both Churches are open 

all day for private prayer.  
 

Parish Office: open Monday & Thursday 10am - 2pm  

Anniversary Masses can be booked for Sunday & weekdays. 01 - 825 9114 

Covid Restrictions 
Level 5 Restrictions are set to continue until 5th March. The Parish is fully 

compliant with all government regulations 

Church Repository 
We have created a space in the Church where cards and other religious items are 

available for a small price. Also people can borrow a spiritual /religious book or 

pamphlet. Please sanitize before touching objects, one person at a time may enter, 

do not remove items to discard on seats or tables in porch. Please do not bring 

books, pamphlets or leaflets from home to deposit here. May we all keep safe. 

World Day of the Sick - Our Lady of Lourdes 
Thursday is World Day of the Sick, we pray for all those who are ill  

and infirm. we invite you to join us for the Mass at 10 am on webcam.  

If you wish to have a petition for a loved one, or self, included you 

Can place it in the box at back of the Church. We will celebrate the 

Sacrament of the Sick, even though we cannot physically anoint  

and we will offer special prayers for all. We pray too for nurses, 

doctors,  and local health workers who live in our parish. We pray  

for carers/home helps and family members who care for the sick  

in their homes everyday of the week, may the Lord reward their kindness and work. 
 



 

 
 

Confirmation 
We are hopeful that Confirmation can take place before 

the end of the school year. Meanwhile preparation continues  

for the boys and girls via zoom from their schools. It is important that  

parents be part of the preparation. In order to assist parents a  

Confirmation Information Meeting will be held on Webcam from 

Dunshaughlinculmullen parish on Monday 15th February at 7 pm.  

Please link in for 15 minutes for information, prayer and catechesis. 

It is proposed to have catechetical videos available on line soon to assist 

parents and the children. 

All are invited to link in to Confirmation Mass on Sunday 21st February at 

12 noon. www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie/live-webcam/ 
 

Lenten Devotions 
Ash Wednesday is on 17th February - Lent begins with Masses on line, 

ashes will be available in the Churches, people can come, collect and take 

home. For your Diary, Lenten Devotions will take place each Wednesday 

on Webcam at 7 pm. 

Parish Finance Committee 
Next Meeting will take place on zoom on Thursday 11th February at 8 pm. 

New envelopes for 2021 will be available next week. If you wish to register 

for an envelope please give your name to the parish office. Candlemas 

offerings this Sunday. 

We Remember in Prayer 

We pray for the happy repose of the souls of Patsy O’Brien, Augherskea, 

Sean Gallagher Maelduin. May they rest in Peace. 

Alpha on Zoom 
Continues each Monday at 8pm You Are welcome to join please call Parish 

Office or email; alphadunshaughlin@gmail.com 
 

 St Monica’s Prayer Group  
Mondays after 10 am Mass on webcam, please send in your own petition on 

line or drop into petition box in Church. 
 

A Word 

A careless word may kindle strife A cruel word may wreck a life 

A bitter word may hate in till, a brutal word may smite and kill. 

A gracious word may light a day. A timely word may lessen stress, 

A loving word may heal and bless 

Lord help me weigh carefully the words I use today for tomorrow I may 

have to eat them. 


